NEW for 2015 Simley Youth Football -  Volunteer Credit Requirements

To continually provide a quality and positive football experience for our players, Simley Youth Football is requiring that each family contribute their time.   We are not asking for much, only 4 hours.  

Some of the volunteer opportunities include working the concession stand at Varsity games, kick-off night, youth night and game day duties (clock and chains or other activities that may arise during the football season).  All of these opportunities provide for a great football experience and a solid organization.

Volunteer credit requirements (based on association needs) and volunteer fees are determined annually by the Board of Directors.  The requirements and fees for the upcoming season are as follows (this is a new policy change to prior years based on projected registration and may change again in the future):
Each family must work a minimum of 4 volunteer credits, this is per family, not per child.  Credits generally equal one hour, but in some cases shifts may be worth more than 1 credit per hour. Example, working the chains or clock for games would count as 2 hours since games are typically 1 ½ hours long.  
The volunteer fee is $100 and is due at the beginning of football camp. Players will not be able to participate until the $100 check is turned in.  If you miss your shift or don’t complete your volunteer duties, your check will be cashed immediately.
Exemptions are granted to the (2) Head Coaches, Team Manager and SYF Board Members.  Team managers will be responsible for tracking volunteer hours for their team.  If any issues you can contact the Volunteer Coordinator for assistance as needed.
Volunteering is not optional.  Simley Youth Football is focused on the development of our players while providing a quality program. In order to execute our plans we need your cooperation. We completely depend on the support of the Simley Youth Football parents and all its association to accomplish our goals. 
We thank you for your past support and hope for continued growth in this aspect of our organization in the future!


